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Dear community of San Jose and city govt.,

A joint powers board, of local community energy agencies, sounds like, it could be, an interesting
idea.

And what may be, something of, the long-term goals & potential, of local communities, and its local
community energy agency.

As | have tried to describe, this fall, there is an issue, that all, local Bay Area community energy
agencies, are considering, including, San Jose clean community energy -

How to consider, the future of nuclear power.

And how to distance ourselves, from the continued use and economics, of nuclear energy.

| am hoping, it can be possible, to spend the next few years, to very much continue, to focus and
concentrate, on positive renewable energy ideas, like solar energy & storage.

To continue to practice, good, local renewable energy procurement & employment, at this time, can
create a clear path, in what to expect, by the end of the decade.

And continue the good efforts, in how to better leave, Brown energy, dirty fuel, and nuclear energy,

altogether.

And can also work, to make for, a smoother, quicker transition, and return to, renewables - in what
may be, a large earthquake, and/or continual NorCal wildfires, and its grid shutdowns, in the SF Bay

Area, in the next 5-10 years.

And that can, more sooner counter, what may be, some immediate needs, of Brown energy, and dirty
fuel, at that time, for back-up generator needs.

sincerely,



blair beekman
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